Headquarters, 77" Regional Support Command
Ernie Pyle Reserve Center

Fort Totten, New York 11359-1016

November 19, 2002

Dear Colo Sudholz

On behalf of all the soldiers and civilians of the 77" Regional
Support Command, I would like to thank you for bringing to fruition the
monument dedicated to our soldiers who lost their lives in the World

Trade Center disaster.

It was solely due to your efforts and that of the 77" Infantry
Division Reserve Officers’ Association committee members that this
project became a reality. By your efforts in keeping the history of the
77" up-to-date and viable, our young soldiers learn of the sacrifices of
those who have gone before us and the realities of this current war on

terror.

Thank you for your many contributions to the “Liberty Patch”
Command. God Bless you and God Bless America.

Sincerely,

R1Chard S. Colt
Major General, USAR
Commanding

COL Louis Sudholz
511 Saw Mill Road

Stamford, CT 06903
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Colonel Louis H. Sudholz, Jr., U.S. Army, Retired
President -
77th Infantry Division Reserve Officers’ Association

P.O. Box 60431
Bay Terrace, New York 11360-4931 . . ... .

Dear Colonel Sudholz:

On behalf of the United States Army, | am pleased

to accept your association’s proffer to sponsor the

construction of a monument on Fort Totten, New York,

to honor the six 77th Regional Support Command Soldiers

who perished at the World Trade Center on September 11, 2001.
Please express my sincere appreciation to all members

of your association for this most generous and thoughtful gift.

- Thomas E. White



